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SUBJECT: Presentation of Watershed Information Center & Conservancy (WICC) Board Updated Website

RECOMMENDATION

WATERSHED INFORMATION CENTER AND CONSERVANCY BOARD UPDATED WEBSITE PRESENTATION
Request:  Information item to present updated website content concerning the Watershed Information Center & 
Conservancy (WICC) Board

Staff Contact:  Jeff Sharp, 259-5936 or jeff.sharp@countyofnapa.org 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY

Presentation and tour of the newly updated Watershed Information Center & Conservancy (WICC) Board's online 
WebCenter (www.napawatersheds.org).

In celebration of Watershed Awareness Month 2010, the WICC Board has launched an enhanced interactive online 
resource for anyone interested in Napa County's watersheds. The improved website, provides easily accessible 
information on many important watershed topics and calendar events. 

FISCAL IMPACT

Is there a Fiscal Impact? No

ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT



ENVIRONMENTAL DETERMINATION: The proposed action is not a project as defined by 14 California Code of 
Regulations 15378 (State CEQA Guidelines) and therefore CEQA is not applicable.

BACKGROUND AND DISCUSSION

Please see attached.

SUPPORTING DOCUMENTS
A . 2010 WICC Brochure 
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